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To Commission members, 

 
Objection to Long Bow Point Golf Course SSD 8406 

 
I strongly object to the Long Bow Point Golf Course SSD 8406 and recommend that the Independent 
Planning Commission refuse it.  
 
My family and I have been living and loving Culburra for the past 15 years. My two boys grew up playing 
and splashing in pristine waters of the Lake and developed a live-long appreciation for nature by studying 
the amazing bird life and aquatic life that we caught in dip nets. We live just up the road from the Lake and 
we bought the property because of outstanding natural attributes of the area. Our own friends and visitors 
have been amazed by the wildlife. Please do not allow the extremely valuable habitat of the Lake to be 
destroyed by a golf course which can be sited well away from the Lake's catchment. There is no need to 
build a golf course there. It should be relocated in the forest areas in the hinterland where the long passage 
through the drainage and containment dams will allow the inevitable pollution from nutrients and 
pesticides to be processed and retained. I want my boy's children and future generations to be able to 
enjoy this lovely area which is unique on the South Coast. The Golf Course proposal will turn it into a 
drainage ditch and cesspool. 

 
Please urge the developers to site the golf course in other less sensitive areas. 

 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Dr Bridget Goodwin 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 




